
2023 Award Recipient 
Mark Maier
Glendale Community College
Professor Maier retired from Glendale Community 
College as Professor of Economics in June 2023. 
He was the principal investigator or co-principal 
investigator for five National Science Foundation 
(NSF) economic education grants totaling more 
than $1.26 million, including a project developing the 
widely-recognized Starting Point: Teaching and Learning 
Economics online pedagogic portal. He has also led or 
co-led NSF-funded projects specifically supporting community college 
economics instructors, with the goals of better integrating these instructors 
into the AEA’s economic education community, improving overall community 
college economics instruction, and building community among two-year 
college economics instructors. 

About the Award 
The annual AEA Distinguished Economic Education Award acknowledges 
sustained and impactful contributions to economic education including 
teaching, the development of curriculum and pedagogy, scholarship  
of teaching and learning (SoTL), mentoring, and service.

The award is conferred at the Committee on Economic Education’s 
Friends of Economic Education Reception, which is held at  
the ASSA Annual Meeting.

Nominations  
Information about the nomination and selection 
process is available at
aeaweb.org/go/deea.

Annual Nomination Deadline:  
October 1
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